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O N E B L O O D  

LMSNA thanks everyone who 

donated blood in Feburary at the 

OneBlood drive! It was a success and 

they reported their goal—36 lives 

were saved! 

Donated blood is typically transfused 

into a recipient within 48 hours, so 

these donations really make a 

difference.  

*They will be returning to campus in 

May so if you would like to donate 

again or didn’t get the chance, the 

opportunity will soon arrive. 

P T S D  I N  T H E  

C O M M U N I T Y  

Several students with dr. Green’s 
mental health class (cohort 28) 
teamed up with picnic project to 
educated the community PTSD 
among individuals living/growing up 
in poverty.  It was a huge success and 
drew a lot of attention with 
adolescents.  There were games, 
prizes and educational materials all 
created by our students.  

 
*Future opportunities will be 
announced!    

C O H O R T  2 8  R E S E A R C H  

P R E S E N T A T I O N S  

Cohort 28 did a tremendous job 

presenting their posters to faculty 

and students at the end of March. 

The classrooms and library were filled 

with very interesting and detailed 

presentations.  

They all worked so hard with finals 

right around the corner and all while 

having overnight clinicals~ 


